
   informal  
        NORDIC TRANSPORT  
 MINISTERIAL MEETING

13–14 May 2025 Helsinki Finland

The Nordic Transport Ministers 
fully agree on the need to 
identify, to highlight and to 
take into account the needs 
of cross-border military 
mobility, preparedness, and 
security of supply in the joint 
Nordic strategy for transport 
preparedness. 

The Nordic Transport Ministers 
also agree on the need to take 
into account preparedness, 
military mobility and security  
of supply in the national 
transport system planning.  
This will happen in close 
cooperation with the defence 
counterparts. 

The Transport Ministers also 
recognize the importance of 
regional Nordic cooperation  
and knowledge sharing on  
Host Nation Support in the 
context of NATO.
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